District 19 Alignment Recommendation — 2025

District 19’s alignhment committee met during February 2025 to realign clubs in
compliance with Toastmasters International’s updated district structure
requirements. Divisions must have 4-6 areas and areas must have 4-6 clubs. There
is no limit to the number of divisions within a district.

District 19 currently has 40 clubs in good standing, including one new club. The
District also has 4 clubs in “low” status that were considered in the alignment, but
only clubs in good standing on July 1, 2025 can be counted toward club
minimums. Our current club numbers only allow for two Divisions in District 19,
which we have renamed A & B, each with 4 areas.

District 19 continues to pursue our mission to build new clubs and support all
clubs in achieving excellence.

Respectfully submitted,

Carrie Dostal, Alignment Committee Chair

By direction of the committee, | move to adopt the alignment as illustrated in the
attachment distributed earlier.

Any questions or discussion.

Since this motion comes from a committee, no second is needed.



